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FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
43A
VOTE SHEET

NOVEMBER 16, 1999

RE: DOCKET NO. 980671-TP - Request for review of proposed numbering plan
relief for the 407 area code.

Issue 1: Should BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.’s Motion for
Reconsideration of Order No. PSC-59-2185-FOF-TL be granted?

Recommendation: Yes. BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.’s Motion for
Reconsideration of Order No. PSC-99-2185-FOF-TL should be granted to
correct a mistake of fact and to extend the permissive dialing period until
April 1, 2000, for the 10-15 NXXs within BellSouth'’s service territory that
contain ADT monitoring numbers as requested by ADT Security Services, Inc.
in its September 10, 1999, Emergency Request for Extension of Permissive
Dialing.
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Isgsue 2: Should this docket be closed?
Recommendation: Yes. With the approval of Issue 1, this docket should be
closed.
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